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	Dear Hon. September

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the National Qualifications Framework Amendment Bill [B20-2018].

Our comments are as follows:

Comment 1: S1(c) seems onerous - this could be a very protracted process.

Comment 2: S3(b)(3) The application forms for registration of skills development providers with the DHET currently do not provide for SDPs providing tuition for qualifications at the NQF6-8 levels. We made representations to the Director-General of the DHET almost a year ago in this regard, and the issue has not yet been resolved. Regulations that do not provide the wherewithal for their implementation are thus problematic. This needs to be addressed in the short term.

Sincerely
Dr Jacqui Baumgardt
(D.Ed. UNISA: Education Management)
Accreditation and Assessments Manager
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